
Glenn McGourty and the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

Please vote no on big grows. 

Any short term economic gains that may be achieved for a few large landholders and the County 

coffers will not justify the negative environmental impact that will likely occur. Large growers 

will want to bring in cheap and part time labor that have little interest in the environment or our 

community and will spend as little as possible of the money they earn locally.  

I also wonder what impact the large grows will have on the smaller legal so called "mom and 

pop" growers who actually care about where they live. 

 

Please vote no on the big grows. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Keith Leland 

Redwood Valley 

 


